============ Forwarded message ============

From : srockerheppe@hcoe.org<srockerheppe@hcoe.org>

To : "rleonard@ate.org"<rleonard@ate1.org>

Date : Wed, 17 Jul 2024 16:43:16 -0400

Subject : Re: Registration confirmation for 2024 ATE Summer Conference: Denver, CO
============ Forwarded message ============

Dear ATE Registration Team,

| am registered for the ATE conference in Denver next week and the event looks amazing. Sadly, my
mother entered into hospice last weekend and | am unable to leave her to travel to Colorado. |
would appreciate a refund of my registration fee. | have read your no refund policy; | am wondering
if | can not secure a refund, there might be a way | can apply my $450 registration fees to the
national conference in the spring. | am hoping to present and attend in New Orleans.

Thank you for the consideration. This is an incredibly difficult time and any assistance will be
greatly appreciated.

All my best,

Sheila

Sheila E. Rocker Heppe, Ed.D.

Statewide Residency Technical Assistance Center (SRTAC) Northern Hub Lead

Teacher Residency Program Development Manager

Pronouns: she/her
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